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November 2, 2022 

 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
Mr. Drew Bohan 

Executive Director 
California Energy Commission 

Re: Docket No. 22-IEPR-03 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 

docket@energy.ca.gov 

Re: Southern California Edison Company’s Request for Extension of Time for Filing 

Transmission Related Data Collection 

  
Dear Executive Director Bohan: 

 
In accordance with California Code of Regulations, Title 20 Sections 1303 and 1342, Southern 

California Edison respectfully requests an extension of time to submit the Transmission Related 
Data Collection for the California Energy Commission’s (CEC’s) Integrated Energy Policy Report 
Update (IEPR) to November 21, 2022.  

 
SCE requests additional time because SCE mistakenly overlooked the requirement to provide the 

data. Although submitting this information is not a new requirement, the CEC has not asked 
entities to submit it for several years.  As a result, the SCE personnel who routinely complete the 
annual IEPR submissions were unfamiliar with the requirement and inadvertently overlooked it in 

the IEPR instructions.  
 

SCE is committed to providing the CEC with complete and comprehensive submissions as part 
the IEPR.  SCE’s inattention to this submission was not intentional and SCE is diligently working 
to complete the data as expeditiously as possible.  SCE requires an extension until November 21, 

2022 because it has not previously collected the data sought and thus must independently generate 
this data for the CEC and the personnel with the requisite degree of experience are resource 

constrained. Thus, to allow those individuals the time needed for them to confidently prepare a 
complete and accurate submission, SCE contends that an extension to November 21 is reasonable.   
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I am the Director of Transmission System Planning & Strategy.  I am responsible for overseeing 
SCE’s long-term system planning analysis, including transmission and generator interconnec tion 
planning. I therefore have the authority to submit this letter on SCE’s behalf and declare under  

 
penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that to the best of my knowledge and 

belief that the foregoing is true and correct.  
 
 

If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact me at the information provided in the 
footer of this document. Thank you very much for your consideration. 

 
 

Very truly yours, 

      Dana M Cabbell 

Dana M. Cabbell 


